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The Hague, 8 June 2011

Dear Mr Jensen,

On September 10 and 11 the Dutch delegation in the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly
plans to visit the OSCE Mission in Bishkek, Kyrgyzstan. Our delegation wishes to inform
themselves about the work that the OSCE Missions are doing "in the field". We think that
the office in Bishkek can offer us a good example of this, bearing in mind the important
role that the OSCE seems to have played in mitigating the political and social crisis in
this country last year. In consultation with the office in Bishkek we are currently drawing
up a two-day program of briefings and discussions with the local OSCE staff which
should give us a better insight into their work.

Given the amicable relations between our two delegations and our countries, we would
welcome it if your delegation wishes to join us on this working visit to Kyrgyzstan. | am
confident that the insights we will receive there in September will provide a fruitful
impetus to our common work in the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly. If you agree to this,
I would suggest that our secretaries of delegation get in contact to work out the
arrangements of such a joint visit.

Head of the Dutch delegation in the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly



